COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19th January, 1940,
Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
cablegram, as below, regarding the request of the Owners
of Messrs, Wilton's Yard No., 669, for the Amsterdam
Surveyors to be joined in the inspection of the new
Werkspoor Cylinder, and in confirmation of my message
in reply, I have to acquaint you that Mr, Laing
has been instructed bﬁ gable to proceed to Amsterdam
and join in the survey.

Received: "OWNERS WILTON 669 REQUEST SECOND OPINION
REPAIR NEW CYLINDER WERKSPOOR AMSTIRDAM IN
VIEW SENIORITY AMSTERDAM SURVEYOR RHEQUEST
WIRE INSTRUCTIONS OR SEND LAING ANTWERP".

Reply: "WERKSPOOR CYLINDER LAING BEING INSTRUCTED
ATTEND AMSTERDAN".

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.




